EL PRESIDENTE DEL CONSEJO ORGANIZADOR
DE LOS

CONCURSOS INTERNACIONALES
DE

FORMACION PROFESIONAL

trecht, 29th June 1966

My dear friend,

The entusiasm and youthful joy of the competi-
tors from the country which you directed, has been & cou
sequence of the zeal which you dedicated to your missioii,
inasmuch as you knew to maintain within the youths a feoc
ling of sportmanship and cordiality which is not alway=
easy to obtain.

Permit me, therefore, to express my admiratlicn
and my congratulations as well as that of the Organizing
Council for the magnificent behaviour of the youths un--
der direction and equelly to give you my effusive thanls
for your inestimable aid.

Very truly yours,

Eugenio Lépez







